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We urge you to vote against the Bill HB3838, this Monday the 28th. This bill will have 

an egregious effect on all care facilities across our state, especially the small AFH. 

Small owner operated facilities over time have been extremely scrutinize and are 

constantly monitored with regular inspections and new rules being 

implemented/imposed. Under the current micromanagement of these homes, Bill 

HB3838 will cause a shutdown influx of facilities across the state. Under such 

circumstances we can only imagine the overwhelming neglect that will happen in our 

health care system. We cannot allow HB3838 affect the care of our most vulnerable. I 

plead that you would vote NO on HB3838 preserving the great AFH community which 

are 2nd-3rd generation owned, and have dedicated all their efforts to provide high 

quality care for all.  


